
VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE
FRIDAY, JANUARY 21, 2022 | 7:00 - 9:00 PM

Do you hunger for more learning?
Are you attracted to psychoanalytic thought?

Have you considered becoming a psychoanalyst?

If you have questions or cannot attend the Open House, individual conversations regarding

training are welcome and available by contacting

Lindsey Stevens, Executive Director (lindseystevens@oregonpsychoanalytic.org) 

or Sara Gardiner, MD, OPI Admissions Chair (503-869-0428)

In Fall 2022, The Oregon Psychoanalytic Institute will be starting a new class in our Adult

Psychoanalytic Training Program.




Come join us for a Virtual Open House to learn more about the clinical experience of working

from a psychoanalytic perspective and what analytic training can offer in developing your

clinical practice and your mind as a psychoanalyst.




A current OPI candidate will present clinical case material with discussion, and faculty will be

present to talk about the program and answer questions.

OREGON PSYCHOANALYTIC INSTITUTE

REGISTER HERE: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwsfu-urTsuE9EMNSNZkuKl_tnQVnO_DXEe 
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